
07/05/2020 

MRS QI JIN 
9 Dareen ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
ivypan1978@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0332 - 4 Dareen Street BEACON HILL NSW 2100

Dear officer, 
I had submitted an application of objection to the development on 4 Dareen ST beacon hill in 
April month, unfortunately no any responses yet from council. our concern is we will lose the 
current front view from out living area and belcony, please have someone inspect on site to 
proof, I would like to attach photos to represent how devastating will be the view loss.
please attend the submission asap.

regards
QI 

Sent: 7/05/2020 11:03:25 AM
Subject: Online Submission


